
Good afternoon, 
 
I oppose to Cap and Trade, SB 1530. I believe this legislation would be devastating to working 
Oregonians, our economy and our communities.  On a personal level, SB1530 would affect me and my 
family financially.  My husband and I are hard working but with the last recession lost everything.  We 
are now working hard to rebuild our credit and save money to purchase a home for our family, by saving 
and paying off debt,  but if this bill passes we will be forced to pay higher taxes and our dream of owning 
our own home again will not be feasible. Please help us Oregonians get back on our feet and be proud 
home owners once again.  Thank you very much for your time and all your efforts. 
 
Sincerely,  
Anesia Valihov,  Silverton, OR 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


